
Important Notice 

 

Dear Students,  

Mid-Term examination is scheduled to commence from 8th November, 2021. Roll No. 

Slips are mandatory to appear in the examination. Portal for Roll No. Slip generation has 

been activated. Kindly login using your CNIC and IIU email id.  

https://sis.iiu.edu.pk  

 

Note: Students shall not be allowed to appear in the Mid-term examination without Roll 

No. Slips.  In case of any problem in generation of Roll No. Slip. Please coordinate with 

your respective program office.  

 

Best of luck. 

https://sis.iiu.edu.pk/

